
 

Laidlaw School 

Fun Lunch Program Launching September 16th 

Welcome to Munchalunch! 

The new online ordering system for Fun lunches and Fundraising! 

All our PAC Initiatives and communications will now come through this system. 

Our new PAC email is paclaidlawschool@gmail.com 

 

Register your child here now! 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/laidlaw 

 

Things to note: 

1. Ordering is open for lunches from Sept 16th- December 20th 

2. Orders close at 7pm three days before the scheduled lunch, until then you can modify or cancel, 

after that window, no changes can be made and you are responsible for payment. 

3. You are responsible for cancelling your order should a conflicting field trip be scheduled, or your 

child will be away. If you do not, you are responsible for payment. 

4. With over 250 students, requests for lunches to be delivered to siblings etc. cannot be 

guaranteed, you are still responsible for payment. 

5. The grade 8 grad is supported with profits from the grade 8 leadership assisting in the execution 

of Pizza Wednesdays, however an adult must be present (Ideally a grade 8 parent). If you are 

available to oversee Pizza Wednesday, training is provided and you need to be present at 

Laidlaw on Wednesdays from 11:15 to 12 noon. Ideally this position can be shared between 2-3 

people. Please email ashleyfabbott@gmail.com if this is something you can assist with and 

ensure your child’s grad is spectacular! 

6. We now support credit card payments! Due to fees and charges we ask that you pay your 

balance in full by no later than Wednesday Dec 18th and no more than once a month. You will 

not be able to order for January until you are paid in full. 

7. We strive to deliver a variety of lunches, please note that “toppings” are added at the very end 

of all your menu selections, keep going! It’s there! 

8. Fundraising initiatives will also launch shortly! Keep an eye out on our dashboard! 

9. PAC is currently a group of only 6! With our growing school we need more hands to make light 

work! Please consider joining us for our first meeting September 25th at 7pm in the library! 

Thank you 

Laidlaw PAC 
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